
 

Dear Sir / Madam
 
12-22 Theobalds Road, WC1X 8PF 
Full Planning Permission and Listed Building Consent for external lighting  
 
Please find enclosed an application for full planning permission and listed building consent for 
external lighting at numbers 12-22 Theobalds Road. The existing façade lacks external lighting. 
Accordingly, this application seeks to enhance the front façade with feature lighting.  
 
This application is supported by the following: 
 

• Completed Application Form; 

• Site Location Plan; 

• Design Statement prepared by Thirdway Architecture; 

• Existing and Proposed Drawings; 
 
 
We trust that these documents allow for validation and subsequent determination of this 
application, however, please do not hesitate to contact Sophie King of this office if you require 
any further information.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Sophie King 
Planning and Development  
sking@danielwatney.co.uk 
0203 077 3411 
 
 
 

Date  
14th February 2020  
 
 

Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 
 
Submitted via the Planning Portal  

 


